
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    It is with loving memory we honor our friend, Patricia (Pat)  

    Miiller, former member of the PennAEYC Board of  

    Directors. Pat served the PennAEYC Board of Directors  

    in various ways for more than 30 years. Pat’s legacy lives on 

    in the hearts and minds of the many early childhood  

    professionals that she mentored throughout her career.  

 

 

Pat graduated from Delhaas High School in Bristol PA and received her bachelor’s 

degree from Millersville University. Pat later received her master's degree from the 

College of New Jersey.  

 

Pat embarked on a long career in early childhood education as a teacher and 

advocate. Pat served on many early childhood committees and workgroups across 

Pennsylvanian and was recognized as a leader and strong advocate of early 

childhood education. As an advocate Pat spent many hours speaking with 

legislators about issues and concerns of the early childhood community in 

Pennsylvania.  Pat was known for her bold support for early education. During her 

illustrious career Pat served as the Coordinator of Scammell's Corner Preschool, 

Director of Children's Learning Center, taught at Bucks County Community 

College. Pat was a founding leader of the Bucks County Chapter of PennAEYC 

(formerly the Bucks Co Affiliate of NAEYC) were she served many years as the 

president of the In addition to the Bucks Co Chapter of PennAEYC Pat also served 

the Bucks County Quality Child Care Coalition where she served as coordinator for 

nearly 18 years. As a leader in early childhood Pat had a way of sculpting the 

careers of many young professionals by inviting them to become active in one of 

the many organizations or meetings, she was involved in.  

 

Pat’s legacy will live on in the hearts and minds of the many early childhood 

professionals she mentored throughout her career. We honor Pat for her example 

as an early childhood leader and advocate.  
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